
 

 

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

          

           

 

 

      

   

     

 

Headteacher’s Update 

This week has been a great start to the half term, with the children 

taking part in different events across the week. Abi from Arts 2 

Educate came in and lead a workshop with each class where every 

child created a piece of artwork to celebrate the Queen's Jubilee. It 

was fantastic to see the children enjoying these activities and being 

proud of what they had created. Year 5 and 6 also had a visit from 

the Safer Schools Community Team which focussed on anti-bullying. 

The children learnt about the different types of bullying and the laws 

around this. Every class has also taken part in a fun and 

interactive Life Base workshop, which focussed on the importance of 

physical and emotional health. It’s been fantastic to be able to 

welcome visitors into school again. 
 
Our year 1 and some year 2 children have been working hard this week 
with their phonics showing off everything they have learnt this year. Well 
done to all of them for their efforts, we are very proud! 

 

 

 

 

  SUMMER TERM 2022 

Monday 25th April to 

Friday 22nd July 2022 

 

SUMMER FAYRE! 

Friday 8th July 3:30pm to 5:30pm 

 

SPORTS DAY! 

28th June (Reserve 5th July) 

KS1 morning & KS2 afternoon 

 

AUTIMN TERM 2022 

Thursday 1st September to Friday 

16th December 2022 

(1st and 2nd September INSET 

Days – school closed to pupils) 

Half Term 

24th to 28th October 2022 

 

SPRING TERM 2023 

Tuesday 3rd January to 

Friday 31st March 2023 

(3rd January INSET day – School 

closed to pupils) 

Half Term 

13th to 17th February 2023 

Easter Holiday 

Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th 

April 2023 

 

SUMMER TERM 2023 

Monday 17th April to Friday 21st 

July 2023 

(17th April INSET Day – School 

closed to pupils) 

Half Term 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd 

June 2023 

(5th June INSET Day – School 

closed to pupils) 
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Contact: 01202590703  

  

  

Website: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

  

  

  

Head Teacher:  Mrs Bennett 

Deputy Head: Mrs Guarguaglini 

  

  

  ‘Every child has the right to an education which develops their ability, personality and talents to the 

full.  It should encourage children to respect human rights and their own and other cultures.  It 

should also help them to learn to live peacefully, protect the environment and respect other people.’ 

Article 29, UNCRC (United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child) 

Important Dates 

Key Stage 2 BSO Performance 

 

On Wednesday 18th May, the children in key stage 2 went to the 

lighthouse in Poole to watch a performance from the Bournemouth 

Symphony Orchestra called 'Midnight Magic'. As well as enjoying 

listening to the orchestra perform some wonderful compositions, 

they also got to take part themselves. They had worked hard to learn 

a song that was specially composed for the performance and joined in 

with singing, Makaton actions and body percussion, performing so 

confidently on the day. Well done to all of the children! 

 

http://www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk/index.asp
mailto:school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk
http://www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk/


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

A MESSAGE FROM PMG REGARDING UNIFORM 

ORDERS  

We will be running an appointment system over the 

Summer months again this year. This has proved 

popular with parents who have benefited from 

dedicated time and a member of staff to assist them 

with fitting and purchasing uniform.  From 1st July all 

parents wishing to visit one of our stores can book an 

appointment beforehand by 

visiting www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk and then clicking on 

the link at the top of the page. 

Visit from Life Education 

This week all classes have enjoyed a workshop 

from Life Education. Children in KS1 learnt 

about keeping their bodies healthy, managing 

feelings, being a good friend and the safe use of 

medicines. Children in KS2 explored emotional 

needs, choices that can affect health and 

wellbeing, qualities of friendship and how to 

cope with bullying and the influence of friends 

and peer pressure. 
 

Safeguarding/Child Protection 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of children and expects all staff and volunteers 

to share this commitment. 

If you have any concerns, please contact the following people through the school office: 

The designated child protection/safeguarding officer is: Mrs Laura Bennett, Headteacher.  Our Pupil Engagement and Welfare Officer 

is: Miss Olivia Prince 

MAPLE 1 AND 2 - POLICE INFORMATION VISIT 

 

The children discussed what bulling is, the impact it can have on 

someone, the different types there are and how this links with the 

law. We discussed what support there is available for anyone being 

bullied and how we can support others. As many children use social 

media, we discussed the impact this can have and the importance of 

understanding our own behaviours and uses of social media. 
 

http://www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk/

